Elsen, Nikki

From: Lisa Freedlund <lisafreedlund@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, April 5, 2021 4:31 PM

To: Elsen, Nikki; ZZ Council Members

Subject: OBJECTION to File #: 21-0337 CUP - 906 Gillette Street (Fire Station)

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Dear Ms. Elsen, the City Council, and all whom it may concern:

My name is Lisa Freedlund, and | am La Crosse resident. | reside at 2222 Mississippi Street.

I am in opposition to the CUP for the demolition of Fire Station No. 4. While | am in favor of a new fire station facility, |
do feel that the construction of the new facility can happen without demolishing the current Fire Station 4. This building
is an important part of our city’s history. Now would be the right time to preserve it, and it would make a great historical
site, perhaps museum.

Thank you,

Lisa Freedlund



